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Good Day all BBRGC Hunting members. 
Update on the upcoming Shooting Qualification 
 
April 23-24 2022 at Langemark range.  Arrive NLT 08:00 for the range safety brief.  
 
Turkey hunters, the draw will be Sunday the 24th April at the sugar shack at 18:00.  
 
All shooting qualifications that took place last year have expired. Therefore we are all required to qualify for 
2022-23 hunting season. The archery qualifications will also run on these dates and the hunting safety brief 
will follow the range shoots at the indoor archery range around 10:00. 
 
Shooter responsibilities 

- Go to the calendar and click on the event.  A window will pop up with details/instructions. 
- Ensure that you are using the ENCASED weapon(s) that you plan to use for the hunt and CSA/DND 

BALLISTIC SAFETY GLASSES/EAR PROTECTION IS REQUIRED.  You may bring a chair/bipod.  
- Participants shall read the BBRGC rules for shooting on the range.  It is on the BBRGC website on 

the shooting club page found under the departments tab.   
- Participants shall gather in the range control marshalling area (see map at bottom of rules for 

shooting) and wait for the RSO to finish their brief with range control.  Once range control allows 
access to the range, the RSO will advise all participants to proceed to the range at the same time.   

-  
To avoid everyone waiting in line to confirm their info at the safety brief we need everyone to submit their info 
to the assistant hunting director MCpl Jason Killion at Jason.killion@forces.gc.ca ASAP.  Please use the 
format exactly like these examples so that it can be copy and pasted reducing the chance of error.   
 

1. Full first name and last name (no nicknames) Ex: Johnny Appleseed 
2. BBRGC Membership # 
3. Outdoor card number and expiry year (last 9 digits only) Ex: 671543791 exp 2028 
4. PAL number and expiry (Y-M-D) Ex: 58134675.0002 exp 2027-03-25 
5. Date of birth Ex: 01-Jul-85 
6. Postal code (no spaces) Ex: L0M1C0 
7. Email address 
8. Deer license number (if you have one) 
9. Turkey license number (if you have one) 
10. Which of these hunts do you plan on participating in (Nov shotgun Deer, Dec shotgun deer, Archery 

deer, spring turkey, fall turkey) as well as what team you will be on for each of these hunts or if you 
don’t have one yet.  Changes can be made throughout the year so if your info changes please update 
me ASAP.  

 
CHECK THE CALENDER ON THE BBRGC WEBSITE THE NIGHT BEFORE IN CASE THERE’S ANY 
LAST MINUTE CHANGES. ENSURE YOU CLICK ON THE EVENT AND A WINDOW WILL POP UP WITH 
DETAILS OF THE EVENT. 
 
Your Hunt and Shooting Directors 

mailto:Jason.killion@forces.gc.ca

